
 
 

A quarter of a century... - July 2025 
 
In April we shared that our BGs would be in "reboot" mode after a season 
of serving in "the ministry of the 5th" (read the December 2024 journal). 
After that initial reboot with the Baptist Churches of Puerto Rico in 
March, they returned to more international and national trips: April-
Chile; May/June-Puerto Rico and the Dominican Republic; and July-
Puerto Rico and Florida. Pics and videos are available in their social media 
platforms on FB and Instagram (BGs Et Al). 
 
What comes next? In August-West Virginia and Puerto Rico; September-
BGs away for their 25th anniversary of missionary service; Oct/Nov/Dec-
visiting the BGs network in the USA/PR; November-Spain; and 
December-Colombia. Stay tuned for details! Please celebrate with us a 
quarter of a century of God's faithfulness to them and their ministry; as 
well as theirs and their family's faithfulness to His service and the families 
in the countries where He continues to take them to accompany in 
making disciples throughout Iberoamerica and the Caribbean. 
 
Thanks for supporting them through prayer, love, and ongoing support. 
 
Pressing toward the goal, "a quarter of a century" since they began, 
your BGs Et Al MPT-USA (www.facebook.com/BGsEtAl) 
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